
 

 
08 August 2017 
 
 
RE: Thank you letter 
 
 
Major General TC Mosikili 
Head,Famili and Violence 
Child protection & Sexual Offence 
Detective service Head Office 
South African Police Service 
South Africa 
 
 
Dear Major General TC Mosikili, 
 
I would like to thank you and your organization for your participation at our pre ICANN59 
workshop on DNS security for the Law Enforcement Agencies in Africa. 
 
Your support and commitment have contributed to a successful workshop and I would like to 
convey the full satisfaction of the participants and ICANN staff. 
 
With my highest regards,  
 

 
Göran Marby 	
President & CEO, ICANN     
 
 


